[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers

Park Grove Parent Forum – next meeting 18 March, 9am, Boardroom 
Please come along to our next Parent Forum meeting on 18 March. The forum meets regularly to offer parents and carers a chance to get involved, ask questions and discuss subjects about the school, in an informal atmosphere with other parents. Tea and coffee is provided and pre-schoolers are welcome.  You can see notes from our previous meetings on the school website.
In particular, a forum can offer the opportunity to talk about “whole school” issues that parents may feel are not appropriate to discuss with individual members of staff.   Previous issues discussed have included school dinners, playtimes and climbing trees!
At our last meeting, school meals were a major item of discussion, and we’re very pleased to say that Lynn Gilboy, the Operations Manager from ISS (the school meals provider) is coming along to the forum on 18th March to chat to parents.  
If you have an issue you would like to be discussed at the meeting, please contact the forum via parkgroveparentforum@gmail.com or put a note in the suggestion box in the foyer next to the entrance to the gym.  If you can’t make the meeting, you are still very welcome to put forward issues for discussion and send some notes in advance.
The forum is chaired by a parent who is also a governor, and is reported back on to the Full governing body.

Many thanks

Hazel Colquhoun
Please note – a Parent Forum is not a channel for individual complaints – concerns involving individual children, families or teachers cannot be discussed and the school has a clear policy on complaints.  


